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October 5, 2015

To whom it may concern,

The Kleinburg BIA would like to express its sincere appreciation to the City of Vaughan for
encouraging and supporting collaboration between the various stakeholder groups in Kleinburg
as well as around the numerous programming and business initiatives which are held in our
village. | am delighted to state that we are seeing the benefits of the groups working together
and recognize that the BIA is now a stronger and refreshed brand.

We appreciate everything the city is doing to improve our village. We feel that one of the
greatest things they have done is give us access to the economic development person in the
name of Dan Ruby. He has proven to be an enormous asset to us and very helpful in ensuring
we move forward with our many initiates we are striving to undertake.

The BIA and KARA are now working together, in that Kathiryn Angus sits on the BIA Board and
conversely Eric Leitcher, the Co-Chair of the BIA, sits on the KARA Board. By doing this we are
ensuring that information flows in both directions.

Sincerely

- C

Louise Zembal
Chair, Kleinburg BIA
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